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EDB Committee

From: Mice Kahula <mice.kahula@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2019 9:52 AM
To: EDB Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing-Hana
Attachments: Affordable Housing Hana

Aloha, 
Attached is my testimonny for affordable housing in Hana.  
 
Mahalo, 
 
Zelda Kahula 



Aloha Cha ir & Committee

My name is Zelda Kahula. l'm a Hana resident born and raised in Hana.

lm writing in support for affordable Housing for Hana.

Itestified on this item a few weeks ago EDB-52

Rent is expensive anywhere you go and in Hana its double the amount for rent. Much rather see our
young ones who are working supporting their families to invest their money towards a home they will

own and pass down to their kids and grandkids to raise their families. Here in Hana there are 2 to 3

families living in one household. To have affordable housing in Hana is a huge opportunity for our

community.

We need affordable housing in Hana. I humbly ask Chair and committee to please support this project.

Mahalo,

Zelda Kahula

P.O.Box 25

350 Haneo'o Rd

Hana, Hl 95713


